
 

 

Notice 

Subject to the approval of authority, the Walk in Interview, for appointment of Guest faculty in the 

department is being postponed to 05th Aug, 2019, at 2:00 p.m. due to unavoidable circumstances. 

The candidates are being suggested to contact the Head (piyushddn@gmail.com) for any other 

information.    

sd/- 

Head  
Department of Microbiology 
 
 

 


